
Dairy Products for Human Consumption  
 
Dairy products are not currently eligible for import to Belarus from the United States.  
Belarus requires significant public health attestations for dairy products for human 
consumption. Requirements are currently under negotiation. The USDA Agriculture 
Marketing Service (AMS) – Dairy Standardization Branch will be certifying authority for 
these products if agreement is reached on certification language.  
 


